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Submitter Comments:
I fully support the rights of trans individuals to change their gender. Currently I know the difficulty in 
doing so due to a close friends experience, I believe that we’re Queensland to make this landmark 
decision, other states would follow suit, thereby reducing the trauma and difficulty Trans people 
have in having their gender recognised. This would significantly allow trans people to experience 
greater quality of life by having their birth certificate and drivers license accurately show the gender 
they are, no longer creating a dysphoria when they are required to utilise these documents.
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